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John D. North to Receive 2016 Professional Lawyer of
the Year Award
October 25, 2016
 

John D. North has been selected by the Trial Attorneys of New Jersey and the New Jersey Commission on
Professionalism in the Law to receive a 2016 Professional Lawyer of the Year Award, given annually to
lawyers from across the state who set a positive example for others in the profession and are respected by
their colleagues for their character, competence and professional demeanor. The award presentation
luncheon will be held on Thursday, November 3, 2016 at The Imperia in Somerset, New Jersey.

"This award is especially meaningful to me because it is given to recognize the ideals I strive for in my
practice," stated Mr. North, a partner in the firm’s Litigation Department. "I am very grateful to TANJ and
the New Jersey Commission on Professionalism in the Law for this honor."


